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Dear MIMMers,  

I would like to start this newsletter wishing you all a very Happy 2016! May we see 
in the year ahead many inspiring academic achievements, exciting discoveries, and 
invigorating developments. 

I believe that the short term looks prosperous. The change in federal government 






